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PRESS RELEASE 

The Embassy of India organised the Open House in virtual mode on 

31 December 2021 between 10:00 hrs to 12:00 hrs, during which 

Ambassador Piyush Srivastava directly interacted with the members of 

Indian community for redressing their urgent/non-routine consular and 

labour issues.  

Ambassador urged the Community member to follow up the Covid-19 

safety measures and protocols as the Government of Bahrain has adopted 

the yellow alert level.  

Ambassador expressed satisfaction at successful functioning of the 

IVS Centre at new location at Dana Mall as well as EoIBhCONNECT App, 

and sought feedback from community members, if any.  

Ambassador also informed about the recent decision of Government of 

Bahrain to allow Bahrain Post offices to process for Resident Permit       

stickers for Expat Community.  More information on this, will shortly be 

shared on our Social Media Handles.  

 Ambassador expressed his gratitude to the local government 

authorities including Labour Market Regularity Authority (LMRA) and 



Immigration authorities, as well as appreciation to Indian associations 

particularly ICRF, World NRI council and Budaiya Gurudwara for support 

and assistance in resolving a number of issues concerning our community 

members. 

 Seven (07) fishermen, who were stranded in Bahrain for more than 2 

months travelled back to India this week. Travel ban cases of Mr. Mani 

Komban, Sasidharan Pullot and Ms Arsh Preet Kaur have been resolved and 

they travelled back to India 

It was a productive interactive session. The grievances/issues of the 

Indian community were successfully addressed; some resolved at the open 

house, while others will be taken up at the earliest possible . Ambassador 

thanked all the Indian associations and community members for their active 

participation in the open house.  
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